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April 2, 2009 
 
To: All IFTA Commissioners 
 
From: George Higdon 
 Assistant IFTA Commissioner 
 
Re: Mississippi’s 2009 IFTA Decals Fading 
 

Please forward this notice to all your jurisdiction’s law enforcement 
personnel. 

  
The State of Mississippi is in the process of replacing all of the 2009 IFTA Decals that 
were fading or falling off vehicle(s). We intend have all of the New 2009 decals issued to 
our carriers by April 30, 2009. 
 
Mississippi is asking that the Mississippi IFTA licensees not be penalized for a decal that 
has faded or has fallen off the vehicle and the licensee has a 2009 IFTA license. This 
decal will is some cases only show the serial number on the decal because all of the color 
has washed out of the decal. We further request that licensees not be penalized until May 
15, 2009 giving our larger carriers time to have decals replaced on all of their vehicles. 
 
If you or any of your law enforcement personnel have any questions regarding the 2009 
IFTA decal, please have them call 601-923-7150 for assis tance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
George L. Higdon 
 
George L. Higdon 
Director Petroleum Tax Bureau 
Mississippi State Tax Commission 
 
 


